
October 25th, 1923,

3y dear Hodgson

X duly received your telegram from Winnipeg and advised the 
Executive of the Olub accordingly»

While they very such 
regret that His Excellency will he 
unable to ha present on this occasion 

hope th t at some future time «*
“,tL\r:1,“»le,.:or him to auena

«SH hTSX:™'*’
which he hfte «L*1" 6004 wl,kM
them. " ' " #00d 6»ough to send

Yours faithfully.

3CaJor Patrick x. 
Government House Hodgson,

Ottawa,
M.C . ,


